
Freedom of Information Request: 

• All public comments or correspondence related to proposed frontage improvements or other 
capital work projects along Blackburn Crescent between High and Archibald Streets from the 
period of January 1, 2020 to present.    
 
Correspondence, documents or other information related to any proposed capital works 
project on Blackburn Crescent from 1/1/2019 to present.   


